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Madame President,
Myanmar welcomes to the delegation of Andorra to the 36th Session of UPR Working Group and thanks them for the national report.    
We take note with appreciation for the development of various rights in the country since the previous cycle of UPR, including the adoption of strategic plan for the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals and the Qualified Act on the rights of children and adolescents. The increase of length of maternal leave and establishment of paternity leave in the country is commendable. We also take note of Andorra’s intention of ratifying the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, through necessary domestic procedures. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Myanmar wishes to make the following recommendations; 
1.	Step-up efforts to narrow the gender pay gap by encouraging equal pay for equal work.
2. Enhance its ongoing measures to ensure that female migrant workers, including domestic workers have access to effective complaint procedures and remedies. 
We wish Andorra every success in the current cycle of UPR. 
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